
 
	

2nd CIRCULAR 

 

Dear colleagues, dear friends, 
 
The time is ticking and we have only ten weeks to our meeting in Smolenice. I would like to thank 
you for all the registrations, which we have obtained so far. To ease the work of the organization 
committee and to make your attendance to the meeting as pleasurable experience as possible we 
decided to introduce registration deadline set to 20th of March 2014. After that date the late 
registration will cost 50 Euro in addition to normal registration fees.  Also, we would like to 
encourage “as soon as possible payment” of the registration fees. The number of the rooms in the 
castle is limited and we book them according to the rule: “first paid, first served”. We are also 
pleased to announce that the abstracts will be published in the official SDRM Journal, 
MAGNESIUM RESEARCH. We hope to see as many of you as possible in Smolenice to enjoy 
science, special atmosphere of the castle, good food and wine, and the old and new friendships. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
Martin Kolisek & Juergen Vormann 


